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   H2KNOW  

 
 
 
El District es bilingue. Favor  
de  llamar (805) 684-2816 con 
cualquier pregunta sobre su 
cuenta o el uso de agua, esta-
mos aqui para asistirlos. 

Central Zone (CZ) Main Construction Almost Finished! 

The photo to the right shows 
the installation of Petromat, a 
non-woven polypropylene 
fabric. This fabric layer forms 
a barrier to water infiltration 
and absorbs stresses to the 
roadway, reducing reflective 
and fatigue cracking. 

The photo to the left shows hot    
asphalt material being dumped into 
the asphalt spreading machine.  
The machine evenly disperses the 
asphalt and can adjust the thick-
ness. The machine in the fore-
ground is the rolling compactor. 
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 Board of Directors Meetings 
 

Regular Board meetings may be held on the second and fourth 
Wednesday of every month at 5:30 pm at Carpinteria City Hall, 5775 
Carpinteria Ave. The Board may also hold regular Board meetings 
other Wednesdays of the month at 5:30 pm at the District Offices at 
1301 Santa Ynez Avenue. 

Another Successful  
Sustainable Garden Workshop! 

On Saturday, January 14th, the District along with Carpinteria Beautiful 
sponsored and hosted a Sustainable Gardening Workshop.  The work-
shop, led by Corey Welles, Plant Health Care Coordinator at Lotusland  
focused on creating and nurturing a healthy and vibrant garden without the 
use of toxic substances or a lot of water.  A number of attendees came for 
the gopher trapping demonstration and much to their surprise, a gopher 
was trapped! 

At left, Corey shows  the 
type of trap he uses to cap-
ture and kill gophers. They 
can be purchased at 
www.traplineproducts.com. 
Corey emphasized the use 
of thick rubber gloves to 
eliminate any human scent 
getting on the trap that 
would warn the gopher to 
stay away.   
 
Pictured below is the      
gopher trapped on site  
during the workshop.  


